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I am strongly in  favor of supporting the proposed legislation for the following 
reasons 
1) Structures have been placed on our local roadway that is impairing emergency 
vehicles access to elderly and other at risk residents 
2) Mitigating efforts by local residents have been met with hostility and resistance by 
one owner who constructed a wall
3) Despite credible sanctioning by the town of windham Code enforcement appears to
have limited resources to pursue a remedy
4) Further nuisance behaviors persist with impunity on occasion with further 
encroachment on the roadway 
5) A large amount of non indigenous land fill was used as fill behind te wall, risking 
unknown microbial and other invasive organic material into our lake 
6) local residents do not have financial resources and other influence to adddress these
violations in an equitable manner 


